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ASWUU NUUWS 

 
 

Sept. 2022 

All Souls Waccamaw Unitarian Universalist Fellowship 
7185 SC-707 

Myrtle Beach, SC, 29588 
Weekly Service Sunday, 11am 

 
https://www.myrtlebeachuu.org         https://www.facebook.com/allsoulswaccamaw/  

September Services 
9/4 Building Bridges: Wider & Stronger-Wrapping it Up                   

9/11 Homecoming Earth & Water Ceremony                                   

9/18 The Peace Poll                                                                                        

9/25 TBA Speaker: Dr. Preston McKever-Floyd                              

 

ASWUU September Calendar 

 

9/4 Potluck                                                                              

9/11 Peace Pole Dedication 1pm 

9/18 BOT Meeting after service  

9/19  Women’s Group 12pm                                                                         

 

What’s Happening 

 

Carli is looking for a few 

members to participate in the 

Worship Weaver Committee. See 

her for details. 

 

If you need a name tag, please 

sign the clipboard in the kitchen. 

 

We need members to volunteer to 

check the restrooms for supplies 

during the Peace Pole Dedication. 

 

Please check the Monthly sign up 

calendar to volunteer for coffee 

hour  set up and clean up, door 

greeter or doing a service! 

 

 

 

 

At the moment we have no 

Religious Education Program 

Coordinator. If interested in 

starting this wonderful 

opportunity for our youth, 

please see Carli Harlow. 

 

Welcome to the new ASWUU Newsletter. Right now it will be 

emailed monthly. If you have anything that you would like to add 

to the newsletter or share with the congregation, please see Carli 

Harlow or email to ASWUUnewsletter@gmail.com 

We will begin publishing announcements that might be of interest 

to the congregation, such as events members are participating in or 

items of common interests. Cut off dates will be 7 days before the 

end of the current month for the next month’s newsletter. 

 
To all those who celebrate in 

September! 

 

mailto:ASWUUnewsletter@gmail.com


                                       

Peace Pole Dedication 
Sunday, 9/11/2022  1pm  

 

 
 
 Please join us for this Interfaith, Multicultural 

event.  Peace poles are now the most recognized 

monument dedicated to peace on earth. They 

represent the highest aspirations of peace and 

goodwill inherent in the human heart transcending 

race, religion and creed. They serve as vehicles to 

carry the message of “May Peace Prevail On 

Earth” out to every corner on earth. They are 

planted to uplift, empower and elevate the human 

consciousness to embrace the oneness of our global 

family. 

Keynote speakers 
Carli Harlow, Worship Weaver Chair, ASWUU 

Dr. Preston McKever-Floyd-Retired Chair of 

Philosophy and Religious studies at CCU.  

Rabbi David Weissman-Temple Shalom, Myrtle 

Beach, SC 

Chief Harold Hatcher-Waccmaw Tribe, Longs, SC 

Charles Spain- Spiritual Assembly of the Bahai’is, 

Conway, SC 

Victoria Smalls-Gullah Geechee Cultural Heritage   

Corridor, Beaufort, SC 

Craig McGee-Pride Myrtle Beach, SC 

Rev. Margaret Hiller-Spiritual Leader, Unity 

Church, Myrtle Beach, SC 

 

Following the dedication, we will have a meet and 

greet gathering. If you plan to bring food to share, 

please be sure it is individually wrapped. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 SECOND COLLECTION 

SUNDAYS 

 
Beginning on September 11, ASWUU will 

begin a second collection on the second 

Sunday of the month. This second 

collection will be for items that the church 

is in need of, including the following: a 

security system, a new refrigerator and 

eventual roof replacement.  

 



 

 

 
 

Library of Congress  

Olympia Brown: pioneering minister, 
women's suffragist  

Ordained in 1863, Brown was the first woman 
ordained with full denominational authority in 
America.                         
https://www.uuworld.org/articles/brown-pioneering-

minister-suffragist 

 

 

 

UU hUUmor! 
 

 

 

Carli is looking to form an official Worship Weaver 

team to help with the services. We will meet on the 

3rd Sunday of the month after services. Please 

consider being on this integral part of our Sunday 

service. More members means more variety in the 

pulpit. It’s not that difficult to plan a service! 

 

 
                                             

UU WOMEN IN HISTORY 
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